
Up to $100,000 
VANDALISM AND MAIL THEFT 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspects responsible for ongoing incidents involving the vandalism of U.S. Postal Service 

delivery vehicles and the subsequent theft of mail.  

These suspects are known to operate in the Loop area of Chicago in teams of three to four individuals and 
drive stolen vehicles. The suspects are believed to be younger males wearing face masks and dark clothing. 

The suspect pictured above, is believed to be in his early-20s and is typically the driver of the suspect vehicle. 
His height is estimated between 5'10" and 6'2" and he has a large build.  

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case No. 3991303 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




